
Durham City Neighbourhood Planning Forum

Minutes of the monthly “Wrap up” Meeting 

21 March 2018 following the AGM at St Nicholas' Church Lower Hall

Attendance and apologies: As for the AGM 

1. Chair's Welcome and Introductory Remarks

Roger Cornwell chaired the meeting and explained its purpose.

2. Minutes of the Forum Meeting held on 22 February 2018

The minutes were agreed as a true record. There were no matters arising. 

Non-members were invited to join the mailing list to keep in touch with developments.

3. Review of actions taken by the Forum and Working Group since 22 February

 The Tuesday Forum meetings have in fact only been attended by members of the working
group. They had been established to give Forum members the opportunity to review what
was being done by the working group. All are welcome to attend.

 Members  of  the  Forum congratulated  the  working  group  on  what  it  had  achieved  and
commented particularly on the high quality of the draft plan that had been presented for the
public consultation. The Forum has full confidence that the working group can complete the
task. This sentiment was greeted by general acclaim.

4. Any other business

None

5. Future Meetings:

The Tuesday meetings will continue to be held at 9.00 am in the Miners' Hall.

The next monthly “wrap up” meeting will be held at 6.00 pm on Thursday 19 April in the Miners'
Hall.


